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The Pennsylvania Health Alert Network (PA-HAN) is one of the major ways
the Pennsylvania Department of Health (PADOH) rapidly
distributes information on emerging public health issues (e.g. disease
outbreaks) to health care providers, hospitals, emergency management
officials, and other public health agencies. In a typical vyear,
PADOH distributes 20-25 HAN messages to providers via email, fax, or cell
phone, depending on user preference. PADOH feels it is important that all
health care providers have access to HAN messages directly or through
their health care facility in order to receive critical public health messages.
This assures that public health is protected and allows Pennsylvania’s
health care providers to give the best care to your patients and
community.

In mid-2011, PADOH switched to a new software vendor to support and
improve the PA-HAN. The updated system was completed in July and
the new version of the PA-HAN can be foundat the following link
https://han.pa.gov/. During the conversion process, some users were
removed from the system and cannot be reinstated to the user list without
re-registering. PADOH therefore requests that any previous user who is not
currently receiving HAN messages register as a Health Alert recipient in the
new system. In addition, any provider who would like to receive HAN
messages for the first time should also register in the new system.

To access access the new PA-HAN Registration Site, click on the following
link: https://han.pa.gov/ . Under the second paragraph there is a gray
‘Register Now’ button. This option will walk the userthrough the
registration process. If you have any questions about the HAN system or
the registration requirements, please ask for Stacey Kalinoski in the PADOH
at 717-265-8890 or skalinoski@pa.gov.
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